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Wednesday 22nd June 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
I am in the process of organising school health nurse drop in sessions for parents and carers for next 
year. The first session will begin with an introduction to the school health nurse team and the support 
they are able to offer.  
 
The focus for each session is not yet decided and I would appreciate your preferences and ideas so I can 
make sure we are responding to your needs. Could you please complete a very short questionnaire by 
following this link: 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfO9gY6Oa_Hz6mzo_Y2A5ZAd7Am1LewMjxLzoEcI9eEXcwM
8A/viewform?usp=sf_link 
 
Further information about session dates will follow. 
 
Please submit a response by 9am Friday 15th July.  
 
Thank you for your help, 
 
Venessa Harvey 
SENDCo 
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